
GROWTH PLANNING COMMITTEE 
Minutes January 14, 2020 

 

 

 
Attendees: Jim Fitzgerald, Barbara Barwise, Mike Corsie, Jim McMann, Janet Powell   

  and Werner Gilliam 

 
Absent:  Paul Hogan and Dan Saunders 

 

 Guests:  Liz Durfee and Tom Morgan 
 

  

 Jim Fitzgerald opened the meeting at 7:00 PM in Dan’s absence. 

 
November 26, 2019 minutes approved. (December 10, 2019 meeting cancelled) 

 

No mail to review.  
 

Liz recapped the Prelude Poll taken on December 14 at the Village Fire Station’s chili luncheon. The 

major points of resident’s interest were – 
 

Sea Level Rise and Coastal Flooding, Place to Live, Diversity of Population and Business 

Services for residents. 

 
The Committee reviewed the Baseline Report, a review of the 2012 Comprehensive Plan. The Report 

includes the Village Parcel Plan which is ongoing, Zoning Districts and Growth Areas. Decision will be 

made as to what will be carried over to the new Plan.  
 

Jim raised the need for a Vison Statement to be added.  

 

Tom presented the Town’s History. He noted the number of houses on the Federal National Register but 
that Kennebunkport has no local Historic District. Werner will scan the previous work done by the 

Historical Committee that was refused by the voters. Suggestion had been made by Paul to add the ’47 

fire to the Town’s history. 
 

Tom advised the Committee that an additional survey of historic buildings, outside of those on the 

National Register, should be taken by the Town. 
 

 A brief discussion was held about the length of the History but note was taken that it is a well written 

document and does include several Chapters of the current plan. 

 
Tom will forward a draft of the Introduction for Committee review prior to the next meeting. 

 

 As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned to 8:20 PM. 
 

Next meeting scheduled for January 28, 2020 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Barwise, Secretar 


